
Welton Primar y  School  

“We, at Welton have a dream that our children will be proud,  happy and confident; knowing 
that they are being nurtured, challenged and encouraged to ignite their own unique spark of 

genius, so that it catches fire and shines. 

 
Autumn Term 2022 
We are quickly heading towards the end of the Autumn Term and the Festive season is just around 
the corner.  You have also received a Christmas Update with a summary of dates and events for the 
last week of term so you can check you know what is happening.  Thank you for all the support you 
have given the school this term.  Our FOW’s events continue to be very well supported and not only 
raise money for the school but provide lots of opportunities for families to enjoy time socialising 
and having fun together.  
 

Staffing  

We say goodbye to Mrs Fox at the end of this term.  As a senior leader,  Mrs Fox has led the KS1 
team, Early Reading and many other things at Welton and we will miss her.  We will be wishing her 
every success in the future and the new horizons that she will be exploring in the New Year.  
 

We welcome Miss Sood to the school in January, an experienced teacher, relocating to the East   
Riding of Yorkshire. We know she will love the area and the school.   
 

We are also pleased to let you know that Mrs Bibbington will be carrying on in her role of Year 2 
teacher for the remainder of the academic year.  
 

School Meals  
We are very pleased to be able to tell you that it is very likely that the hot school meals service will 
be re-instated in the middle of January. Having finally conducted a successful recruitment process, 
we have identified a preferred candidate and once the necessary checks are completed, the Local 
Authority will be working with the school to resume serving hot meals. We are very optimistic this 
will be before the end of January.  
 

Parent Survey  
We know everyone is very busy at the moment but we would really appreciate your feedback  in 
relation to the improvements the school has implemented in response  to your views.  Your feed-
back is important to us.  Please follow this link to complete the survey.  

 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/R8FXLZB 

 
Curriculum 
Don’t forget to look at the school website for information 
about what the children are learning in each subject across 
the year.  Progression documents, vocabulary and 
knowledge or experience organisers are being developed for 
every subject. 
 

Wishing you a peaceful holiday with your family. 
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